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Dear Parents, 
 

Working in Partnership 

Appreciation and thanks to you, our wonderful parents, for your attendance, whether by Zoom or phone call, at 

the parent/teacher meet and greet. It was wonderful to see the teachers and parents working in true partnership 

with the children as the priority. Thank you to our dedicated staff for giving so generously of their time to meet 

with you. Kindergarten meet and greet will take place this coming week. 

 

Rapid Antigen Tests 

Many thanks for continuing to administer Rapid Antigen Tests to your children and for supporting the many 

regulations, procedures and routines in place. We kindly ask that you continue testing your child as 

recommended. 

 

If there is a positive case in a grade, an email will be sent home. We ask parents to continue to monitor for 

symptoms and regularly test their child. Children only need to stay home if they test positive, or a member of 

the family they live with is positive. As per normal, children that are not well in any other capacity should also 

remain home until they are well enough to return to school. Please do not hesitate to contact the office if you 

have any questions. 

******************* 

Our official OLA Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/OLARouseHill is well worth a visit as it 

celebrates the learning at OLA through photos and posts and also acts as a means of communication to our 

OLA community. 

Please Note there are NO official year/grade Facebook pages. 

If these pages exist, they are not to have a school crest/logo etc., as they are not endorsed, contributed to, or 

seen by the school. They are organised by parents independently of the school, as a means of communicating 

and connecting between parents whose children are in the same grade. Parents are always encouraged and 

welcome to direct questions to the school office, teachers, Mr Cauchi, or Mr Calabria for more accurate 

information, as opposed to a grade Facebook page, which may have inaccurate information. 

 

******************** 

Congratulations to our Kindergarten students, who are all walking into school 

independently each morning. We are extremely proud of how 

responsible and grown up they are. 

          

 

 

22.2.22 at 2.22pm 
This coming Tuesday is a significant calendar day for the number 2. At OLA on Tuesday the 22nd of the 2nd 

2022 at 2:22pm, we will stop and acknowledge this once in a lifetime event with each class having a 

simultaneous dance off.   
 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  It is in partnership that we can achieve great things for 

our children.  

 
Tony Calabria 

Principal

 

Our Lady of the Angels School, 
Rouse Hill  

1 Wellgate Ave  Kellyville 2155 
Phone: 8808 7300   

Email: ola@parra.catholic.edu.au 
 Website http://www.olarousehill.catholic.edu.au  

Newsletter 
Vol. 3  No. 4 

 
18th February, 2022 

Term 1, Week 4 

KINDERGARTEN 2023 ENROLMENT 
INFORMATION SESSION AND SCHOOL TOUR 

 

Thursday 10th March 
Commencing at 9.30am with a presentation and tour (for approximately 1 hour) 

 

Please pass this information onto family, friends, neighbours etc who may wish to enrol their child 
into our school. 

https://www.facebook.com/OLARouseHill
mailto:ola@parra.catholic.edu.au
http://www.olarousehill.catholic.edu.au/
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Seventh Sunday of Ordinary Time (20th February 2022) 

Luke 6:27-38 
 

 
 

What’s happening in RE in the classrooms… 
This term, Year 3 are learning about how we can be merciful in our daily lives. We have been learning 
about the difference between justice and mercy, and thinking about times in our own lives when we can 
show mercy and justice to others. We are connecting this to the Sacrament of Reconciliation that we will 

make later this year.  
 

 

       

 

 

        

 

        

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke+6%3A27-38&version=NIV
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Due to Covid regulations, our Parents and 

Friends AGM will be held in Term 2 

  
 

We ‘BOUNCE BACK’ at Our Lady of the Angels 
 

             
 
Students at OLA have been learning about different feelings and emotions. Acknowledging that 
we all experience different emotions and naming them is an important element of being able to 
‘Bounce Back’ from situations that did not go the way that we wanted or expected. We have 
discussed different strategies that we can use in these situations at home and at school.  
 

We ask that you continue this conversation at home to identify the strategies that work best for 
your child/ren. You may like to discuss times when your child/ren have used these strategies 
successfully at home and at school. 
 

Take a breath. 
Breathing in through the nose for three seconds and then breathing out through the mouth 
slowly for 10 seconds is a beneficial strategy to help someone calm down. Perhaps you could 
ask your child/ren to show you the ‘Calm Breathing’ technique.  
 

You may like to watch this catchy music clip together. The Playground Craze - BounceBack 

Video on Youtube.  
 

School Hats 
OLA has a “NO HAT, NO PLAY’ policy 

Please ensure your child has their school hat with 
them each day to assist in promoting sun safety and 
awareness in your child/ren.  Any child not wearing a 
school hat at play times will need to play under the 
sheltered areas.  Please ensure that your child’s hat is 
clearly labelled. 

School Website 
Another form of communication at our school is the school 

website.  
 

http://www.olarousehill.catholic.edu.au/home  
 

The website is regularly updated with stories of different 

things that have occurred, upcoming events, the term 

calendar and access to permission notes. This section can 

be found in ‘News and Events’ then ‘Parent Notes’ or 

http://www.olarousehill.catholic.edu.au/parent-notes  

 

In Parent Notes you will find an up to date school uniform 

list, medication notes and leave of exemption forms. 

Throughout the year, it will be updated as needed with 

excursion notes, sporting notes and special event notes.  

 

Kindergarten 2023  

Sibling Enrolment Intention 
 

If you are intending to enrol any sibling/s of students 

already at OLA for Kindergarten in 2023, please 

complete the Google form via the link below.  This 

information will assist us in preparing for next year’s 

intake of students. Enrolment packages will be sent 

home shortly with your eldest child.  

 

https://forms.gle/qUQw7WTsP1LiG23j7 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9qAC-g596r4&t=4s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9qAC-g596r4&t=4s
http://www.olarousehill.catholic.edu.au/home
http://www.olarousehill.catholic.edu.au/parent-notes
https://forms.gle/qUQw7WTsP1LiG23j7
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Literacy News 
Research has found that reading storybooks to children is one of the 
most important activities for developing the knowledge required for 
eventual success in reading. Reading to children stimulates them to 
read books themselves and further develop their cognitive skills.  
Source: 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure 
in students, and enables students to experience quality literature. The challenge encourages 
students to read, to read more and read more widely. The 2022 NSW Premier's Reading 
Challenge will be launched on 28th February this year and further information can be found on 
the PRC website. 

At OLA we would love all students to participate in this year’s challenge. There will be a 
pizza lunch for the grade with the greatest percentage of participants.     

    

 

Challenge 

Level 

Number of 

books needed 

to complete the 

Challenge 

Minimum 

number of PRC 

books for your 

Challenge 

Maximum 

number of 

personal 

choice books 

  

PRC booklist 

selection 

K-2 30 25 5 K-2, 3-4, 5-6 

3-4 20 15 5 3-4, 5-6, 7-9 

5-6 20 15 5 5-6, 7-9 

 

Lisa Hurst 
Literacy Coordinator 

https://www.readingrockets.org/article/reading-your-child
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
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Term Calendar 
 

A school calendar has not been 

published at this point due to the ever-

changing Covid regulations around 

parent attendance etc. 

 

We ask that you keep an eye on the 

upcoming events in the weekly 

newsletter along with information 

emails sent home. 

 

Are you missing out?? Join our 
Facebook page. 

Keep up to date with news from OLA 
See what is happening at OLA 

Visit our Facebook page 
 

https://www.facebook.com/OLARouseHIll   Or Click on 

the facebook f in the top corner of our school website 

Be sure to ‘like us’ 

Late/Early Leavers – If your child is late for school or needs to be collected early, you must attend the 

office and fill out the Late/Early Leavers Slip.  If your child arrives at 8.50am or later, you need to come 

into the office to sign them in.  If there is a need to pick up your child early, please DO NOT CALL THE 

OFFICE to ask that your child is ready for when you get here. They will be called only when a parent has 

arrived to collect them. This is in the interest of minimising work in what is already a very busy office and in 

reducing the amount of lost learning time for your child.  It is also recommended that appointments are made 

out of school time, wherever possible.   
 

https://www.facebook.com/OLARouseHIll
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Living Alongside our Neighbours 

Please respect all properties neighbouring the school and 
ensure that our parking does not adversely affect our local 
neighbours, and the safety of everyone, particularly in 
surrounding streets. Our neighbours have a right to access 
their driveway and parents must not park across driveways 
or drive in an unsafe manner. A reminder that police and 
council officers regularly patrol (as has been the case 
recently) and fine drivers. 

Theme of the Week 

“Support Each Other” 

Our theme this week highlights the 

importance of supporting others in life. This 

support can come in many forms, from a kind 

word, to being there to help and encourage 

others. The children’s support of each other’s 

attempts and achievements is always a 

pleasure to behold. In our community, we 

encourage supporting each other at all times. 

Submitting an Item for our 

Newsletter 

If you would like to submit an item for 

approval to be printed in the OLA 

Newsletter, eg. a child’s achievement, 

birth of a baby, prayers requested, etc. 

we ask that you email your item to the 

school by 12 noon on Thursday of the 

week you would like your item printed. 

As you can appreciate, children often 

inform us of achievements, events etc., 

however, we ask that these be advised 

in writing by a parent as children often 

miss important details. We thank you 

for your assistance. 

 

 
 
 
 

Happy birthday to members of our OLA 
Community who will be celebrating their 

birthday this coming week…. 
 
Sun 20th Feb  Wed 23rd Feb 
Adrian Farrugia  Roy Shim 
   Blake Icaro 
Mon 21st Feb 
Ally Fong  Thurs 24th Feb 
Lucas Dobaj  Derek Sun 
 
Tues 22nd Feb  Fri 25th Feb 
Johann Gonzales  Ariah Clark 
 
   Sat 26th Feb 
   Dannilee Vilila 
   Lexie Terzo 

Student’s Birthdays 
 

Celebrating a birthday is something all children look forward 

to!  In regard to birthday treats that are sometimes sent in, 

we kindly ask that you refrain from sending anything in 

during this COVID 19 period. This is to ensure that children 

are only eating food that is supplied and/or prepared by you 

at home. 

 

At this current time, we also kindly ask that you do not send 

in non-edible items as birthday treats eg, pencils etc due to 

COVID 19 as it is always unknown as to who has handled the 

items from manufacturer to classroom. This restriction is 

aimed solely at doing everything we can to ensure the safety 

of your child. 

 

 

SPORT NEWS 
 
OLA Cross Country 
If your child is competing in the Cross Country this 
coming Tuesday, please provide them with plenty of 
water, and ensure they wear their sports uniform and 
hat. Students may wear a t-shirt to represent their house 
colour for the race. Thank you to the parent helpers that 
have volunteered their time for the day. Please come 
and see me before the first race for your jobs. 
 
School Sport Trials 
Touch Football 
Congratulations to Lucas Clarke and Ruby Millers for 
making the Parramatta Touch Football Team 
 
Tennis 
Congratulations to Ethan Zachariah for competing 
against 16 other players and making it to the top 7 
 
We are so proud to have such talented sports people 
at OLA 
 
Lyndelle Batten 
Physical Education Teacher & Sports Co-ordinator  
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Student Representative Council 
 

Congratulations to our Semester 1 (Terms 1 & 2) Student 

Representatives that were recently elected by their class 

cohorts:- 

 

1B Bianca Wallace  2B Abhijna Sundaram 

 Leo Rosser   Leo Dabit 

1G Chloe Cambourn 2G Alannah Said 

 Liam Masters   Ashton Ko 

1W Addison Lawler  2W Millyana Pelaez 

 Lachlan Boje   Aiden Ajay 

 

3B Scarlett Buchanan 4B Ally Flores 

 Arlo Nobleza   Brayden Zhu 

3G Clara Denisenko  4G Zara Pisani 

 Hayden Spiteri   Luca Mazza 

3W Abbey Zahra  4W Lauren Cauchi 

 Arlo Barry   Elijah Dabit 

 

5B Chloe Bassili 

 Sebastian Georges 

 

5G Erica Sommer 

 Eli Nobleza 

 

5W Zoe Bell 

 Luke Scanes 

 

Today we presented our Year 5 students with their badges. 

Remaining badge presentations are as follows: 

Monday 9:00am – Year 3 & 4 

Wednesday 9:00am – Year 1 & 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EELS Blitz 
 

On Tuesday, our Year 6 children participated in an EELS Blitz. Due to Covid protocols, this 

year the Eels visits were done via Zoom. Two Parramatta Eels players, Tom Opacic and 

Wiremu Greig spoke to our Year 6 students about qualities of a good leader emphasising 

that 'Good communication' and 'Leading by Example' are important traits of a quality 

leader.  

 

The students then participated in a 'Kahoot' quiz where the students in teams answered 

questions relating to the Parramatta Eels. This was then followed by an opportunity for a 

Q&A. Here are some of the questions and responses: 

 

Toughest Player at parramatta - Junior Paulo and Isaiah Papalii 

Toughest player played against - Sam Burgess 

Fastest Player at Parramatta - Waqa Blake 

Toughest team to beat - Melbourne Storm 

Will the Eels beat Panthers this year - YES! 

Will the Eels win the Premiership in 2022 - YES! 

 

We thank the Parramatta Eels for this initiative and wish them luck for the 2022 season 

ahead. (Well Mr Cauchi does anyway!) 
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Congratulations to our students who have received awards this week: 

 

 


